
Michael Radlbeck 

860 304 0923 

95 Westbrook Heights Rd 

Westbrook, CT, 06498 

 

Dear Administrator:  

 

 I’m writing to you to express my interest to teach Health and Physical Education in your school 

district.  Currently I attend Eastern Connecticut State University while I complete my student 

teaching.  I am a passionate student, who is looking for the opportunity to turn his passion into a 

career with the help of a strong team of educators.   

  

As a student who has taken every opportunity to better myself, I look at securing employment in 

the same light.  I will bring my passion and readiness to teach to the class every day.  I have also 

had the opportunity to work as the tutor in the Academic Services Center for the Applied 

Anatomy and Physiology courses.  Through this opportunity I am now a certified tutor by the 

state of Connecticut.  This experience allowed me the chance to better my understanding of how 

students learn best and practice my teaching skills with individuals and small groups.  While 

learning the content to a greater extent myself, I am also fortunate enough to help others succeed 

in the class room at the same time.   

 

Thank you for taking the time to review my application.  I hope to hear from you and I look 

forward to the opportunity to apply the skills and knowledge I have worked hard to acquire 

through my classes, clinical experiences and volunteer work.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike Radlbeck 

 


